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PREMIUM CONDITION FOR  

TEMPORARY AMBULANCE SERVICES 

 

April 29, 2022 

 

 

The Alameda County Fire Department (“ACFD”) and the International Association of 
Firefighters Locals 55A and 55B (“Local 55”) agree to establish a temporary premium 
condition to compensate employees who provide ambulance services in accordance with, 
and during the term of, the Memorandum of Understanding (“MOU”) between ACFD and 
Falck Northern California Corporation (“Falck”).  The premium condition shall be as 
follows: 
 

Effective April 28, 2022, employees who are assigned to work a temporary assignment in 
a dual role of fire suppression and medical ambulance services or who work overtime 
shifts providing ambulance services, shall receive an additional five percent (5%) of the 
employee’s 56-hour rate base pay only for hours worked in the dual role of fire 
suppression and medical ambulance services temporary assignment and overtime shifts.  
This premium condition only applies to employees who provide ambulance services in 
accordance with the MOU between ACFD and Falck and shall sunset at the expiration 
date of the MOU between ACFD and Falck. 

 

FOR COUNTY OF ALAMEDA/ACFD:   FOR IAFF LOCAL 55: 
 

 

 




